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Over the next few months the Board will solicit input in regards to their budget 
for the 2018-19 school year.  All stakeholders are invited to share their budget 
thoughts with the Board.  The presentation of a draft budget is part of the 
Budget Exhibition which will be held in the Morden Collegiate 
Gymnasium @ 7:00 pm on February 28th.  The Board must pass a final 
budget by March 15th. 

 “Budget preparations are underway.  The Board 
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